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Subject: Reduction in qualifying percentile for stray round of NEET-SS 2024 
counselling 
  

1. NEET-SS 2024 was conducted on 29th and 30th March 2025 and the result was 
declared by NBEMS on 25th April 2025. 

 
2. The Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India vide letter No. 

U.12021/09/2025-MEC dated 10th July 2025 has allowed all the candidates who 
had appeared for NEET-SS 2024 exam with an eligible broad specialty degree 
(MD/MS/DNB) to participate in the Stray round of NEET-SS Super Specialty 
Counseling 2024.  

 
3. The information bulletin of NEET-SS 2024 should therefore be read accordingly.  

 
4. It may be noted that there is no change in NEET-SS 2024 Question Paper Group 

Specific rank as declared on 25th April 2025. 
 

5. Candidature is purely provisional subject to fulfilment of eligibility criteria as mentioned 
in NEET-SS 2024 Information Bulletin and verification of Face ID/Biometric wherever 
required. 

 
6. Candidates are advised to remain in touch with the website of Medical Counselling 

Committee (MCC) www.mcc.nic.in for the latest information related to the upcoming 
NEET-SS 2024 stray round counselling. 

 
7. For any queries, please contact NBEMS at 011-45593000 or write to NBEMS at its 

Communication Web Portal  https://exam.natboard.edu.in/communication.php?page=main 
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